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william oguh <williamoguh@yahoo.com>
Monday, March 22, 2010 6:09 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

The proposal not accepted. If this proposal should be granted, only Financial Institutions would remain in Forex trading
which is unfair to beginners since it stops them from exercising their confidence and expertise. Great achievers should be
traced back to the days of little beginnings and view how litte their beginnings were - that would be helpful in deciding the
fate of other new beginners. Thanks.         Williams Edozie Ogu


